

Framwellgate Moor Primary School Newsletter



June 2023

We are looking forward a very busy and fun half term ahead.

Nursery staff teams from September

Butterflies team:

Mrs Burgess (Nursery teacher), Miss Pendleton, Mrs Cowie (Miss Storey), Mrs Heslop, Mrs Kelly, Miss Palmer Caterpillars team:

Mrs Malthouse, Miss French, Miss Elliott

<u>Transition from Nursery to Reception</u>

We will have 2 transition days so that children can become more familiar with their new teaching staff, space and routine prior to the summer holiday. These 2 days will be on Monday 17th (9:15- 11:15) and Tuesday 18th July (9:15- 11:15). Pupils are to arrive at the door to their new classroom on those 2 days. On Tuesday 18th a parent is invited to join their child for lunch in the main hall, after collecting their child at 11:15.

Transition from Caterpillars to Butterflies

On Tuesday 11th at 4pm parents of Caterpillar children are invited to look around our Butterflies Nursery provision. There will opportunities to meet the staff team and ask any questions before your child begins in September. Over the summer term the children will be given opportunities to spend time in Butterflies Nursery and get to know their new adults.

Early Years - Wednesday 21st June

Dinosaur day in the Early Years. If your child would like to be in dinosaur clothes instead of uniform on this day that is fine. For example; a dinosaur tee-shirt, pyjamas or outfit.

Reports

Annual Reports will go out on Thursday 29th June.

Nursery Sports Day

Caterpillar pupils will take part in sporting events during the week 3rd to 7th July

Butterflies Nursery Sports Day will be held on Wednesday 5th July. Parents will be able to visit and support their children at this event. More information to follow.

Teddy Bear's Picnic

Caterpillars and Butterflies children will have a Teddy Bear Picnic on Wednesday 19th July.

Enterprise stalls

Nursery children will have the opportunity to visit Enterprise Day led by Year 5 and 6. All of Year 5 and 6 pupils will lead a stall/activity station and plan and prepare this. On Friday 14th July, children can bring in some change with them and visit the stalls in year groups with their teaching staff to enjoy taking part in the activities led by the Y5/6 pupils. Up to £5 will allow your child to choose from games like: 'Hook a duck' and 'Splat the Rat!' 'Name the Teddy' and choose one edible treat and one drink. Please provide change in silver and £1 if possible in a purse/wallet with name on. The staff will then help your child choose and spend their money. All proceeds will be going towards purchasing 30 brand new iPads and a charging trolley. Our iPads are now old and these resources are much needed in school.

Uniform

If you have made an online order with Tots to Teams for uniform and it hasn't arrived before 21st July then you will be able to collect it on Monday 4th and Tuesday 5th September between 10 and 12pm from the Main Entrance.

Discos

On 12th July we will have 2 discos. The Butterflies Nursery, Reception, Year 1 and 2 children are invited from 3:30 to 4:30. The cost is £5 and includes a 'sweet treat' gift at the end of the disco. They can bring their party clothes into school and staff will help pupils get ready at 3:15 and take them to the disco in the Upper Hall for 3:30pm. Pupils will return to their classroom for 4:30 to collect their belongings.

Tickets can be purchased from Monday 3rd July. Staff on the Nursery and Reception doors will sell tickets.

Closure and Opening

We finish this term on Friday 21st July Children return to school on Wednesday 6th September 2023.